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Letter from Germany 

--- 

 

Schleife July 15, 1923 

  Following a cold and rainy June, July is hot 

and dry. We currently have much heat and 

little beer but we do have good drinking water 

in the heath. The depth of the well at home is 

28 meters and at Stall 111, 20 meters. The 

farmers are now busy making hay and 

bringing it in. In the time of one week there 

will be grain harvest and the hay harvest will 

have been good and put away dry. I hope that 

we have good weather for bringing in the grain 

and, I will report on that in my next letter. 

Inflation is still on the rise and the dollar is 

now worth 180,000 paper marks. The 

Volksblatt has been missing for 8 weeks now 

and, there is nothing further of importance to 

report.   

  With greetings    

     M. H. 

 

Translated by John Buerfeind 
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